
 
 
 

PR 5.1 
 

10 July 2017 
 
 
Dear Declaring Agents 
 
CHANGE IN TELEPHONE NUMBERS 
 
We would like to inform you that with effect from 13 July 2017, the following 
telephone numbers will be changed. Please take note when you have enquiries related 
to the declarations for import/export of ornamental fish and plants and plant products. 
Thank you. 
 
 
 

Existing Numbers New Numbers QIG Officer 
Name/Service Counter 
 

ORNAMENTAL FISH SECTION 

67519804 64813804 Mr Cedric Koh 

67519827 64813845 Ms Rasyiqah 

   

PLANT HEALTH SECTION 

   

67519815 64813505 Tradenet (Leon & Hasli) 

 
 
 
 

Yours sincerely 
Ong Ai Khim 
Senior Manager 
for Director General 
Agri- Food and Veterinary Services 


